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OCTOBER 2016
BILSTON SC WELCOME JOSHUA LOCKLEY TO THE COACHING TEAM

Two more qualified teachers
Congratulations to Taylor Hodges and Sophie Clayton who have both passed their level 2 teaching qualification.

Arena League status secured
Arena League Premier Division has been secured for another season following an amazing first round performance in the Arena League. Thank you to everyone for your support.

Wyre Forest Meet

We have had 55 swimmers entered for this meet – great that we’ll have such a good turnout!
Long Course Dates for Coventry for performance swimmers – sign ups will be on noticeboard. (all Saturdays)





22nd October   10 – 12noon


19th November 10 – 12 noon





Arena National League





Being in the premier division of Arena National League is a status the club is proud of but it is vital we have a full strength team in round one if we are to stay there. Please make every effort to be available if selected. Whether you are required for individuals or just relays, every swimmer makes a difference  in this tough league. Thank you. Luke
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Bilston SC are delighted to announce that Joshua Lockley has been appointed to the coaching staff. Joshua, who is a level two qualified teacher, will be coaching four days each week on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays. Josh is looking forward to working with our development swimmers and with our junior coach, Kim, to ensure that our young swimmers continue to prosper.


Joshua has been a member of Bilston for 14 years. He began teaching swimming on a voluntary basis at the age of 14 and he was trained up and became qualified as a result of the clubs commitment to investment in our young adults. As well as years of teaching experience at our club, he also teaches at centres around the area each week. 


Josh’s loyalty and commitment to Bilston has been unwavering and this combined with his excellent skill in teaching makes him an ideal candidate to take on many of Pauline’s former duties. I trust that everyone will make Josh feel welcome within the club as he gets to know you all over the coming weeks and months.
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